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Friday, June 10, 2022 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families! 

Next week is the last full week of school and things are busy around here!   Last week 
our Family Friday Update summarized all the important dates and happenings for the 
remainder of the year.  You can reference that here: MCE End of the Year Information 

Revision to Chromebook Return Guidelines 

Due to multiple requests, our district has revised the end of year chromebook return 
policy:  Any family who would like their child/children to work on i-Ready over the 
summer may KEEP their chromebook.  We encourage all our families to make this a 
priority to prevent the “summer slide!” Just 20 minutes every day can make a big 
difference.  In addition, 5th grade students enrolled in Middle School summer school 
should KEEP their chromebook, as it will be needed in summer school.   

Recess Gets a Facelift! 

Our wonderful student supervision para-
educators have worked purposefully in the last 
month to add new and exciting activities at 
recess to ensure that every child can be engaged 
in fun, constructive ways and we can build a 
culture of belonging for all.  Ask your child 
about the changes and hear what they have to 
say!   Sometimes even our paras are having so 
much fun they don’t want to come inside 
when recess is over!  

 

Have a wonderful week! 

Warmly, 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 
Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 
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